= Microsoft

TEALS Program legacy curricula

When the Microsoft TEALS (Technology Education and Learning Support)
Program began in 2019, there were not as many providers creating rigorous
high school computer science curricula as there are today. TEALS worked with
trusted higher educational institutions to create the following course options:

Introduction to Computer Science

[- Introduction to Computer Science — Snap! }

* |ntroduction to Computer Science — Python

AP Computer Science A

[- TEALS Program AP Computer Science A }

These courses are no longer being actively developed beyond minor

bug fixes. Some schools and districts have legitimate reasons for wanting to
use these options, for instance if it is used throughout their district, it fits well
into their pathway, etc.

We suggest you choose a curriculum provider from our Curriculum Overview
guide. All providers are vetted by TEALS, have a national reach, and dedicated
curriculum teams who actively update and develop the courses!

If you have any questions, please contact your local TEALS representative:
https://aka.ms/TEALSContact.



https://aka.ms/TEALSSnapIntro
https://aka.ms/TEALSIntroPython
https://aka.ms/AP-CSA
https://www.tealsk12.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/SY23-24-TEALS-Curriculum-Pathways-Overview.pdf
https://www.tealsk12.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/SY23-24-TEALS-Curriculum-Pathways-Overview.pdf
https://aka.ms/TEALSContact
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